
 
Message from the Prime Minister of Canada 

 
 
It is with great pleasure that I welcome 
everyone to Vancouver for the Canadian 
National Conference of the World Community 
for Christian Meditation (WCCM).   
 
Faith brings tremendous value to our 
communities and teaches valuable lessons to 
practitioners. The WCCM offers an 
opportunity to reflect upon the teachings of 
your faith and how you can use these teachings 
to better the lives of your loved ones.   
 
The WCCM advances many causes, including 
the environment, the theme of this year’s 
National Conference. I would like to thank 
Kaveh Guilanpour for being this year’s keynote speaker and sharing his 
expertise on the environment and climate change. The fight against climate 
change will require action from both governments and civilians. I hope during 
this conference all participants are able to further their knowledge on the role 
they can play in combating the effects of climate change.    
 
Please accept my warmest regards. 
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